
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
Request for information under the Freedom of Information Act – 2022.153 
Released – 22 September 2022 
 
Thank you for your email received 6 September 2022 requesting information regarding hard 
facilities management. 
 
Please find detailed below a summary of your request, together with our response. 
 
Summary of your original request:  
For each 
system 
identified in a 
column 
please 
complete the 
following 
questions: 

Electronic 
stock 

management 

Baby 
tagging 

in 
Maternity 

Patient 
location 
system 

RFID staff 
and/or patient 
location and 

security 

Patient flow 
monitoring 

Tagged asset 
management 
system (for 

monitoring use 
and location of 

medical 
equipment and 

devices and 
other assets) 

What system 
does the Trust 

use? 

 N/A  N/A  N/A  N/A Teletracking  N/A 

Which 
departments is 
the system 
rolled out to? 
E.g. stores, 
theatres, ED, 
wards (how 
many), 
outpatients 
(how many) 

 N/A  N/A  N/A  N/A 10 wards over 4 
sites 

 N/A 

 When did the 
Trust go-live or 
start using the 

system? 

 N/A  N/A  N/A  N/A December 2021  N/A 

When does 
the current 

contract for the 
system 
expire? 

 N/A  N/A  N/A  N/A We do not hold 
this information. 
The contract for is 
held by Maidstone 
and Tunbridge 
Wells NHS Trust 

 N/A 
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on behalf of 
KCHFT. 

Who is 
responsible for 
managing the 
current system 

contract? 
Please provide 
email address. 

 N/A  N/A  N/A  N/A We do not hold 
this information. 
The contract for is 
held by Maidstone 
and Tunbridge 
Wells NHS Trust 
on behalf of 
KCHFT. 

 N/A 

What is the 
annual cost of 

the system 
contract? 

 N/A  N/A  N/A  N/A We do not hold 
this information. 
The contract for is 
held by Maidstone 
and Tunbridge 
Wells NHS Trust 
on behalf of 
KCHFT. 

 N/A 

 


